Village of Burbank

Zoning Report
February-March

31 South Front St. & 33 South Front St. - An extension has been issued for the
corrections to continue in the spring.
-Letter will be going out for completing work needed to comply.

46 South Front St. - Barn has been taken down and will be removed within 30 days.
-An extension has been given to complete the work due to weather conditions.
-Letter will be going out for completing work.

12 Front St. - A warning letter was issued for the burning of construction waste
materials and dangerous conditions. The Fire Department was called to extinguish the
fire.

28 Depot St. - A letter was sent to the realtor making her aware that there were issues
regarding the northern property line and that the village owned the property to the north
adjacent to the property which she was advertising for the sale.



